
Oakwood Hills Park renaming   December 13, 2023 
 
From Mark Rowe rosforsam@gmail.com 
To Bob Knotts <rsk1writer@bellsouth.net> 
 
Hi Bob, 

I just wanted to send a quick email to let you know that  I support the renaming of Oakwood Hills 

Park to Humanity Park.  
regards 
Mark 
--  
Mark Rowe 
Mickey Byrne's Irish Pub 

www.mickeybyrnes.com  
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